Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by H. Scott Gleason on May 08, 2013. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition:

The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 39, No. 102, of the May 24, 2013, Florida Administrative Register. The Commission’s Order, filed on July 25, 2013, issues a declaratory statement that so long as there is a publicly traded umbrella organization that owns real estate assets in Florida through its special purpose limited liability company, which is 100% wholly owned by that umbrella organization, they may use unlicensed employees so long as they are paid a salary and not commission.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Juana Watkins, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, N801, Orlando, Florida 32801, (850)487-1395 or by electronic mail: Lori.Crawford@myfloridalicense.com.
